
In collaboration with
GF Properties Group and SEH, Inc.

Tribal Council has identified the need for affordable 
housing located in the Ignacio area which would provide 
new, modern housing options for the membership 
and tribal workforce. Adequate housing has been a 
longstanding and ongoing project for Tribal Council.

Tribal Council requested GF Properties Group, in 
collaboration with the Executive Office, to oversee the 
new Ignacio Area Housing Study. The feedback collected 
will serve as the future tribal housing developments for
generations to come. Leadership encourages 
participation in this study.

Survey
Information

Who Should Participate?
Tribal Members, Staff, and 

Community Members

How to Participate?
Visit https://bit.ly/3RAc6xR

 or scan QR Code

Deadline
October 7, 2022 by 5 p.m.

++

Ignacio Area Housing Needs Study
Southern Ute Indian Tribe

Questions?

Patrick Morrissey , President/COO, GF Properties Group
(970) 764.6474 or pmorrissey@sugf.com

Lindsay J. Box, Communication Specialist
(970) 563.2313 or lbox@southernute-nsn.gov

Nancy Dosdall, Senior Planner, SEH Inc.
(970) 385.4546 or ndosdall@sehinc.com

https://bit.ly/3RAc6xR

